    TECHNOLOGY COMMISSION MEETING


Meeting # 176


December 17, 2008; 5:30 pm

Bud Memorial Library 

Minutes

Technology Commission members present included Jim Kurowski, Mark Anderson, Bill Whelihan,  Roger Good, Greg Hughey  and David Moulton .  Also present was Tim Miles, (Dir. of Technology), Scott Mader (Super. S. Routt), Shane Antyr (S. Routt tech. coord.), Tim Corrigan (S. Routt School Board), Troy Zabel (Hayden HS Bldg. Prin.) and Dean Masswy (S. Routt science teacher).   Denise Brazier, Ski Town Executive Service, recorded the meeting and prepared the minutes.      

1.) Call to Order:  Jim Kurowski called the meeting to order at 5:32 pm.  
2.) Approval of the Agenda: 
David Moulton made a motion and Roger Good seconded, to approve the agenda as presented.    

Vote:
___6 Yes__
___0 No___
The motion passed unanimously.

3.) Approval of Minutes from Meeting #175 on Nov. 18, 2008:
Greg Hughey made a motion and Roger Good seconded, to approve the minutes of Nov. 18th, 2008 as presented.  
Vote:
___6 Yes___
___0 No___
The motion passed unanimously.
4.) Public Comment

There was no public comment.

5.) New Commission Members

Dave Willis was recommended by Roger Good as a potential technology commission member.  Mr. Willis is a librarian at CMC and has been around information systems most of his career.  Dave Willis will be invited to attend the next technology meeting on Jan. 22nd, 2009.

6.) Small Grants

a. Teacher Training for blogging in Secondary Language Arts

Tim Miles reported the small grant is postponed but still under development.  Kurowski said technology would be able to fund the Routt Co. teachers.

7.) EFB Report

Jim reported the Administration Team presented the requests for funding from the district.  Mark added a number of parent representatives were present to advocate small class size.  

8.) Budget Requests

· South Routt – Shane Antyr
Tim Corrigan expressed appreciation on the passing of 2a and 2b and recognized funds are limited and revenues are down.  Budget requests are attached to these minutes and presented by Shane Antyr.

Server Replacements -     
         $ 9,545.00


Backup Solution -                              1,100.00


PC Replacements (100)  -               114,900.00


Software -                                      16,970.00 (includes library software)

System Specialist                            10,000.00


Total Funding Request         $ 152,515.00

Shane Antry said S. Routt has money in the budget to install the software on the machines.

· Hayden – Troy Zabel
Troy Zabel also thanked the district for the opportunity to share in the tax.  Detail on the budget requests are attached to these minutes and include:  

Technical Support Personnel
$ 37,698.00 (salary & benefits)

Sub Internet Access


   15,376.66 (current bandwidth inadequate)

Standardized Software Licensing       8,814.00


Total Funding Request             $ 61,888.66

· SS Requests – Tim Miles

Requests have decreased by $ 79,198 since the last presentation.  Changed include: 

· Decrease in software

· Small grants

· Network

A new request is to finish the purchase of projectors/television for the remainder of the district.  

9.) Future Agenda Items

Current future agenda will focus on requests for funding.

   10.)Next Meeting – Date and Time

The next Technology Commission meeting is scheduled for Thursday, Jan. 22nd at 5:30 at the Bud Werner Memorial Library.  
   11. ) Adjourn

David Moulton made a motion a Roger Good seconded, to adjourn the meeting.  The Technology Commission meeting adjourned at 6:49 pm.
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